
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 October 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 12 Settling in Evening - Thursday 10 October 2024  
 
We would like to offer parents the option of booking an appointment with Mr Andrews 
on Thursday 10 October 2024 from 4.30 pm to 7 pm. The evening is designed as an 
opportunity for you to book an appointment if you have any concerns about how your 
child has settled in to Year 12, or if you have any specific questions you would like to 
ask about Sixth Form matters. All appointments will be in person in the Sixth Form 
Centre. 
 
Please be aware that the purpose of this evening is to discuss any concerns about 
how your child has settled into Year 12, and it is not intended to share subject progress 
information at this stage. A specific Progress Evening will be held in April 2025 to 
discuss your child’s progress in each of their subjects and interim data about progress 
will be issued during the year through the usual report system.  
 
If you would like to make an appointment for the evening on 10 October 2024 please 
email Mr Andrews at: darren.andrews@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 
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